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As a local resident I object to the proposed development on the basis of insufficient research by the company on 
the impact of environmental issues such as microplastics leaking into the air and waterways of the Southern 
Highlands. 

It is a requirement under EPA laws that these be addressed but there is no evidence of this being done in the 
planning proposal other than a vague acknowledgment that this will be addressed. 

It is a duty of the IPA to adhere to a rigorous determination of these issues and it would seem that any approval 
at this stage would be remiss of the IPA given the lack of scientific evaluation of these matters. 
 

 




